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Senator Dembrow & Members of the Committee:

I am strongly opposed to SB 1530.  My small family owned business works with many local
non profits to improve their community events.  Sponsorship revenue from larger corporations
is an essential funding source.  This bill is too costly for the companies that give back the most
to their local communities, not to mention provide jobs.  

This legislation would NOT benefit the environment in the way it is being marketed. Rather, it
will raise prices and affordability for everyone from low-income, working class laborers, to
school districts.

I also cannot comprehend how a program like this considers one side of the carbon system -
the outputs - but not the massive amount of carbon that is converted & sequestered by our
natural resource industries. At minimum, rural areas & business need credit for the benefits
they are supplying to the system!

Lastly, it is absolutely unacceptable to be considering sweeping policy legislation without 
referral to the voters. We the people are not being heard and certainly not honored.

Any other legislation with this much opposition wouldn't see the light of day. 

Thank you,

Jill Ingalls
37119 Gore Drive
Lebanon Oregon
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